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TfW Rail Ltd Board minutes  

23 June 2023 
09:30 – 1300  

Venue: St Patrick’s House, Hybrid 

 

 

Attendees  
James Price (Chair), Peter Strachan, Heather Clash, Marie Daly, and Alexia Course.  

In attendance: Martyn Brennan (Item 5), Ryan Williams (Item 5), Stephanie Raymond (Items 6-8), Lewis Brencher 
(Items 6-13), Ross Whiting (Sec).  

The Chair welcomed everyone to the meeting.  

1a. Apologies for Absence 
Jan Chaudhry Van der Velde sent his apologies. It was agreed to contact board members to see diary conflicts and 
potentially change meetings if required [Action – Sec]. 

1b. Notice of Quorum 
A quorum being present, the Chair welcomed everyone to the meeting and declared it open.  

1c. Declarations of Interest 
Peter Strachan declared an interest in item 9, as a Serco nominated company representative. It was agreed he would 
leave the meeting for Item 9. 

1d. Minutes of previous meeting  
The minutes from the meeting 26 May 2023 were approved, with minor changes agreed. The latest Actions Log was 
noted and amended.  

2. Safety moment 
Board noted the safety moment in the pack on the topic of nesting birds. 

3. Customer moment  
Board noted the customer moment in the pack on the topic of the OLE public safety campaign, and a recent RSSB 
paper’s findings on impact of customer behaviour on safety, and potential education campaign. 
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Board agreed to endorse and support the approach and strategy. 

11. Revenue Protection 
Board considered the contents of the revenue protection paper included in the meeting pack. Following a discussion 
on ticketless travel and gate line management, Board agreed to note the paper and endorse the development of an 
update revenue protection strategy document. 

12. Marketing Update  
Board received an update on marketing included in the meeting pack and noted the positive activities that had taken 
place.  

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

13. Any Other Business 
No further items of business were raised.  

The meeting ended and the Chair thanked everyone for their contributions.  




